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Re: Executive Committee Administrative Law Section - Application 

  

Dear Ms. Dumph: 

 

Please consider this statement of interest in relation to the Washington State Bar Association 

Administrative Law Section Secretary opening.  I have worked as an attorney since 2001 in both 

the public and private sectors. In June of 2018 I joined the Office of Administrative Hearings as an 

Administrative Law Judge.  In that capacity I have had the opportunity to learn two unique areas 

of administrative law and preside over hundreds of administrative law hearings.  My work as an 

Administrative Law Judge has given me experience working with state agencies, public and 

private attorneys, as well as pro se individuals.    

 

I have enjoyed serving with the Administrative Law Section as an At Large Executive Committee 

Member and Secretary.  I enjoy being involved and active in my legal community, and believe my 

qualifications and background are well suited to the Administrative Law Section. I would be 

honored to continue serve and thank you for your consideration. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

//s// 

 

Jennifer T. Karol 
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